
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

          London SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                       

                

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday 21st March 2023 

 

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

We are very eager to once again have children planting in our edible garden. Our 

aim is for each class to have a raised bed and to plant a different vegetable. For 

each child to feel ownership of the planting, we would love for everyone to plant a 

seed in class and tend to it until it is ready to be planted outside. 

 

In order to do this, it would be great if each child could bring in an empty yoghurt pot 

in which to oplant their seed.  Please could your child bring in their pot to school by 

Friday 24th March. 

 

 

 

Thank you as always for your support,  

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 
 


